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Last week the Bears learned 

to sew on different picture 

cards.  They all did a great 

job at this eye and finger 

coordination project. 

For our Science project last 

week everyone learned 

about sinking and floating.  

I gave them buckets of 

water to place toys in-some 

would sink and some would 

float!  An Ice cube in the 

water floated!  They each 

had a chance to hold a tiny 

ice cube in their hand and 

feel how cold it was and  

how fast it would melt!  

They love to do 

experiments! 

This week is our annual 

HALLOWEEN PARADE 

and PARTY!  We are 

leaving our building at ten 

am and as we come out the 

door we will parade to the 

left, go down the street to 

the corner.  We will cross 

the road and return on the 

other side back to our class 

room.  Everyone will line up 

at the building wall for 

parents to take pictures.  

Please send me any you take 

for our collection!  We will 

then enter TBC and place 

our buckets in the lockers.  

Everyone will wash they 

hands and have their snacks!  

The weather looks beautiful 

for Tuesday’s parade. 

Tuesday the bears will begin 

by helping the owl get to his 

tree home.  We will work on 

the letter “P”.  Everyone 

will make a big orange 

pumpkin and a haunted 

house full of scary 

creatures. 

THERE IS NO SCHOOL 

ON THURSDAY, 

OCTOBER 31ST! 

NOVEMBER classes start 

next week!  WOW!  

October flew fast this year! 

November 5th our theme 

will be TEETH and we will 

talk about brushing and 

flossing our teeth every day. 

November 5th will be our 

annual THANKSGIVING 

FEAST!  I will cook a 

turkey breast to bring in for 

our feast.  The children will 

pick from our bowl of 

papers.  Some will help with 

the mashed potatoes.  Some 

will help with the corn.  

Some will help with the 

cranberry sauce.  Some will 

help with the rolls. Desert 

will be ice cream cups. We 

will learn about the first 

THANKSGIVING as we 

share our feast. 

BOOK FLYERS are in 

lockers this week.  Any 

orders are due by the 14th. 

Pictures are not back yet.  

As soon as she calls me I 

will put them in your 

lockers. 

NOVEMBER Calendars are 

in each locker 

SHOW AND TELL for the 

month of OCTOBER was 

held last week! 

KELLAN shared his 

beautiful BEAR that his 

father bought him in 

England.  It had to come 

way across the Ocean in an 

Airplane.  The bear does not 

have a name yet. 

ELLIS shared his blue 

Power Ranger that his Dad 

used to have.  He named it 

Zach after his Dad.  His 

arms go up and down too. 

ISABELLA shared her 

“boogie boogie” that her 

mom and gramma got her 

when they were shopping.  

He is green and he is very 

MEAN! 

CODI shared her big heavy 

TIGER.  She got it from”an 

old lady that had him for her 

kids, but now her kids are 

old so she gave him to me”.  

He roars too. 

AZLYNN shared her pink 

jacket with a pink hood too 

and REEBOK on it.  She 

also has new sneakers that 

were very colorful! 

THANK YOU FOR ALL 

THE SUPPORT!   
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